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Residential to Mersea 

The children had a great time away testing their comfort zones 

and trying to challenge themselves. The staff who went with 

them were very complementary of this and their behaviour and 

attitude. Well done, Year 6!  
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Hoodwinked  

The children have been working hard to learn their 

lines, sort out props and position themselves correctly 

on the stage. You are all in for a real treat when you 

Sports Morning  

Year 6 were fantastic ambassadors supporting the Reception 

and KS1 Sports morning. They were patient and kind towards 

the younger children and showed good coaching skills.  

Snape 

The children have been working hard with Mrs Dyer to 

showcase their magnificent singing and creative skills. 

For those of you who went, I know it blew you away.  

It could take pages to showcase the amazing things Year 6 have done this term and throughout the year. As it is their final 

newsletter, we would like to take this moment to wish each and every child the best of luck at high school. May they take 

with them all they have learnt from St Mary’s and carry across their beautiful personalities into the next chapter of their lives.  

 

Have a wonderful summer all!  


